THE NO. 2 LOUISE AND LORNE SCHOOL
From Minutes of School Meetings
(from Hilda Cullen) 19715

1924: Receipts for year: $2,926, expenditures: $2,883.01.

The school opened September 1, 1925 for the Fall term. Attendence was 21,
Three trustees and a secretary were present.

1930: The meeting hoped the School Club would not buy toboggans for the
puplils since it was dangerous to use them. (The school was located on a hill
by the Vermilfion River).

1931: The meeting decided to move all windows from the west wall to the east,
and replace them with slate blackboard.

1931: The last year of the contracet to rent school to Finnish Organization.
The meeting gave permission to rent the school for $1.00 per month.

1931: A notice was to be put up that no one could take school children's boats.



